MINUTES

Rotary Club of McLean, Inc.

Meeting, Board of Directors 2006-2007

Fellowship Hall, Lutheran Church of the Redeemer

August 8, 2006

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Rotary Club of McLean, Inc. was convened at 1:30 P.M. August 8, 2006 at the Fellowship Hall of the Lutheran Church of the Redeemer.  The following directors, officers and Rotarians also were present:  Bob Hahne (Club President), Kim Mills (Treasurer), Scott Mills (Secretary/President-Elect), Kathy Martin (Community Services), Lois Wilson (International Services), Paul Sawtell (Club Services), Paul Frank (Membership), Robert Koenig (Sergeant at Arms), W. Glenn Yarborough, Bob Rosenbaum.

The Board unanimously approved the minutes of the July 11 and 25 meetings of the Board of Directors.

Upon motion by Scott Mills, seconded by Paul Frank, the Board unanimously approved the membership proposal of Stephen Schlegel.  The Club Secretary will submit a Seven Day Letter to the club membership, consistent with the club’s Bylaws, upon consent of Steve Schlegel.

Upon motion by Scott Mills, seconded by Kim Mills, the Board unanimously approved the membership proposal of Lynda Williams.  The Club Secretary will submit a Seven Day Letter to the club membership, consistent with the club’s Bylaws, upon consent of Lynda Williams.

The membership committee will meet to discuss the procedures for proposing a new member.

With no further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned at 1:57 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Mills

Secretary

I hereby certify that the foregoing minutes were approved as submitted at the August 15, 2006 meeting of the Board of Directors of the Rotary Club of McLean, Inc.

______________________________________________ 

Scott Mills




Date

Club Secretary
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